From: Claus, Keith (FAA)

Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2019 2:40 PM
To: Scott Arnold

Subject: RE: N6ORK

Scott
| have confirmed the pilot did not have the aircraft inspected as required by the Special Flight Permit
that was issued. So as far as I'm concerned he knowingly flew an unairworthy aircraft.

Keith R. Claus

Aviation Safety Inspector (ASI) Avionics FAA Flight Standards District Office Denver FSDO - Air Methods
NM-FSDO-03 Denver

Office

cell
Fax






